


NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
TOWN OF COEYMANS
PROPOSED LOCAL LAW NO. 10 OF 2023

NOTICE is hereby given that the Town Board of the Town of Coeymans will hold a Public Hearing on July 27, 2023 at 6:00 p.m. to consider adoption of Local Law No.10 of 2023. The purpose of said local law is to amend certain provisions of the Town Code, specifically to add a new Article VI entitled “Weight Restrictions” and a new Article VII entitled “Miscellaneous” to chapter 156.
 
The hearing will take place at the Town Hall, 18 Russell Ave, Ravena, NY 12143. A copy of the proposed local law is available for public inspection at the Town Clerk’s Office during normal business hours. An electronic version is available on at www.coeymans.org. At the above date, time and place all interested persons are welcome to attend and will be heard.

By Order of the Town Board
Of the Town of Coeymans
Candace McHugh
Town Clerk




